Jennifer Lockwood

From: Cherry, Sarah

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 5:53 PM

To: Tony W. Bledsoe; Jennifer Lockwood
Subject:

Update to Financial Disclosure

Dear Mr. Bledsoe and Ms. Lockwood,

Rep. Galonski should have included on her 2017 Financial Disclosure Statement expenditures made on her behalf by the
National Caucus of Environmental Legislators (NCEL). She mistakenly believed the NCEL conference expenditures fell
under the exception for organizations to which the legislature pays dues and did not need to be reported. The NCEL
conference was held immediately before the NCSL conference in Boston last year but they are not actually affiliated. The

statement should have shown in Section 8 a travel expenditure by NCEL of $686.28 and should have listed NCEL as a
source of meals in Section 10.

Please accept this email as additional information to keep on file with Rep. Galonski’s 2017 Financial Disclosure
Statement. Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sarah A. Cherry
Legal Counsel, Minority Caucus
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE -
The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed ammd it may
contain infermation that is privileged, confidential, attorney work product and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended

recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail is prohibited. If you have received
this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail.




